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Monday 30th September 2024 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

  
Year 10 Curriculum Information – Autumn 1 

As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering strong communication between home and the Academy, we 
want to ensure that you have easy access to the curriculum information that outlines what your child will be 
studying this Autumn term. This will allow you to engage in meaningful discussions and offer valuable support 
to your child’s learning journey. 

Year 10 is a pivotal time in your child’s education, as they begin to deepen the knowledge and skills acquired in 
previous years and start preparing for their GCSE examinations. These exams represent an exciting milestone 
in your child’s academic journey and will open doors to a wide range of future educational and career 
opportunities. By gaining a solid understanding of the curriculum and staying engaged in their learning, they 
will be well-equipped to approach the challenges ahead with confidence and success. 

Your involvement in your child’s education is essential. By regularly discussing what they are learning, 
reviewing their progress, and supporting their revision of key topics, you can help ensure they remain on track 
and feel confident in their studies. 

Please find below important curriculum information, which is also available on the Academy website. 

What is my Year 10 child learning? 
   
Please click here for information on what is being studied in Year 10 during Autumn 1. 
 
Please click here for detailed information for each of the subject areas, including what is studied, why it is 
studied and when.  
 
Please click here to read Avonbourne Boys’ and Girls’ Curriculum Statement and here to read how we deliver 
our curriculum to support all learners.  
  
Yours sincerely,   
  

  
  
Brianna Fairbank  
Assistant Principal 
brianna.fairbank@avonbourneacademy.org.uk  
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https://www.avonbournegirlsacademy.org.uk/curriculum/curriculum-by-subjects
https://www.avonbournegirlsacademy.org.uk/Portals/0/Curriculum/Avonbourne%20Girls'%20Academy%20Curriculum%20Statement%202022-23%20.pdf?ver=Z4hTaX5-qdc0QElH5ezgMg%3d%3d
https://www.avonbournegirlsacademy.org.uk/Portals/0/Curriculum/How%20we%20deliver%20our%20Curriculum%20to%20support%20all%20learners%20at%20AVB%20(2).pdf?ver=QWhIAb86jINWsGbK8XI3LA%3d%3d&timestamp=1663312123419
mailto:brianna.fairbank@avonbourneacademy.org.uk

